










Cassop Cum Quarrington Parish Council

The Council included a bank reconciliation in the Annual Governance and Accountability Return (AGAR) submission for audit review but it did not agree 
to the AGAR and a revised reconciliation had to be requested after the submission deadline. The bank reconciliation is a key management control and in 
future the Council should ensure that it is prepared as part of the AGAR submission and agrees to box 8 of the AGAR.

We were required to return the Annual Governance and Accountability Return to enable the Council to correct the following:

When the Council provided a revised bank reconciliation it identified errors in Section 2 at boxes 3, 6, and 7, which have now been corrected. Box 
3 was initially understated by £1,450 due to an incorrect VAT figure. There was also an immaterial overstatement of other payments at Box 6 by 
£115, leading to an understatement of reserves at Box 7 by £1,565.

In future the Council should ensure that the Annual Governance and Accountability Return is accurate and complete.
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